
Postcard Received at Town Offices on November 14, 2014 

(Original too faint to print) 

 

 

 

Dear Town Clerk and Selectboard Chair 

 

 

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE 

 

The Assistant Judges of Addison County invite the public to 

a meeting to discuss the proposed county budget for 2015-

2016 (July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016).  The meeting will be 

held on Thursday, December 18, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Judge Frank Mahady Courthouse in Middlebury. 

 

Francis G. Broughton, Assistant Judge 

Margaret E. Gossens, Assistant Judge 

 

 

 

Laura L. Cameron 

Addison County Clerk 

 


